
Dr. An Wang Middle School 
SSC/PTO Meeting 
October 19, 2020 
 
Meeting called to order at 5:03 by President Coralie Cote. 
 
Principal's Report: Matt Stahl 
~School returned to full remote on October 19th. It is a challenge and hope that the next 
transition is permanent. 
~Teachers have done an excellent job through all of the planning and changes. 
~There is a different roster of teachers for the 25% in school and 75% remote model. The 
possibility of going back to that model will work. 
~MCAS are still on the table. 
~IReady ELA and Math will be done. 
~Parent Informational Page is being done by Ms. Grady. If you need to add anything to it, let 
her know. 
~94% attendance by students. 
~School day hours are from 8:00 am to 2:50 pm. (Teacher Office Hours from 8:00 am to 8:55 
am. Class Instruction begins at 8:55. Teacher Assistance/Work Completion from 1:00 pm to 
2:50.) 
~Teachers have identified students that have not showed up for class. 
~Mr. Santy is identifying students that have been absent three or more days. 
~Zoom works better if the video is turned off. Students can use Zoom on their phone and use 
their Chromebook for their work. 
~Blocksee allows teachers to see what the students are doing on their Chromebooks. 
~Knowledge Bowl may be a reality. 
~Ms. Grady would like to have a virtual musical “The Show Must Go On Live.” 
~We received a $1,600.00 donation for Camp Invention. 
~Stem Club may occur. 
~Sports are on hold for now. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Tina Novo 
~$7,937.25 in the checking account. ($5,654.43 is set aside for digital sign.) 
~$6,309.48 in the savings account. 
 
New Business 
~School is purchasing 30 more Chromebooks. 
~Provide any fundraising ideas for PTO and school account. 
~Ms. Omyra is working on the Wang Clothing menu. New items will be winter hats and bags. 
~Spirit Days will be added. 
 
SSC/PTO Meetings for the year will be held: 
November 16th     January 11th    March 15th  May 10th 
December 14th     February 8th    April 12th     June 7th 



Upcoming Events 
~Virtual Open House on Wednesday, October 21st for parents. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:40 pm. 
 
Minutes were recorded by Joanne S. Grillakis 
 
 
 
 
 


